

## Superintendent's Report

Dr. Will Hoffman, Superintendent

January 6, 2023

#### IN THIS ISSUE:

- Welcome Back Students
- Student Creates Art Collage
- CTE Advisory Council Met
- MHS Stadium Renovation Update
- Annual Holiday Food Drive

Welcome Back Students: Students returned to school on Tuesday, January 3<sup>rd</sup> beginning the second semester following the winter break. Report cards were sent home this week with students for the end of the





first semester and second nine weeks. Teachers and students continue Making It Happen with learning.

#### **DATES TO REMEMBER:**

1/23/23 Board Meeting

Central Support Services
Closed 5:00 PM
Work 5:30 PM
Open 6:00 PM

### **Attachments:**



Student Creates Art Collage: Lori Holt, Junior at Madison High School, created this fantastic collage of Martin Luther King, Jr. made entirely from wallpaper scraps. This piece received an honorable mention from the prestigious Scholastic Art and Writing Awards. Lori stated, "In this artwork I created a hero in my mind. He changed so many people's lives with his speeches and it reminds us how far our world has come and all the changes we

experienced together." Congratulations!

CTE Advisory Council Met: The Career & Technical Education Advisory

Council met at Madison High School on January 5, 2023.



Several representatives from the community toured our CTE areas and offered valuable feedback about work-based learning resources. Two MHS



students, who did an excellent job, led each of three tour groups. It was a great opportunity for the

Advisory Council members and teachers to reconnect with each other.

# Madison County Schools Mission



The students of Madison County Schools will have meaningful experiences and valuable academic preparation to ensure a brighter future. MHS Stadium Renovation Update: The stadium renovation project is



underway. We appreciate the support of our community in helping us to get these muchneeded renovations moving forward. Madison County Schools – Making It Happen!



Annual Holiday Food Drive: Thanks to all of our students and families for



donating to the MMS Holiday Food Drive benefiting Beacon of Hope in Madison County! 729 food items were collected during our drive. Congratulations to 6th Grade for bringing in the most food items!